CORRESPONDENCIA PARTICULAR DEL DIRECTOR DE "EXCELSIOR" Mexico City, March 23rd, 1928. Mr. W. C. Simons, The Journal-Word, Lawrence, Kansas. Dear Mr. Simons:-Now that you are back in your home town we wish to express again how happy we felt in shaking hands with our colleagues from across the border and how much we appreciated your visit to our newspaper plant. All the members of our editorial staff wish to join in this appreciation of the high compliment paid our company by yourself and associate editors. We hope we shall have the pleasure of having you all with us for a longer stay should it again be our privilege to receive and entertain you, and meanwhile, with our best wishes, we remain, Very sincerely,